
Town of Princeton, Mass. – Sept. 5, 2017
Executive Session Minutes  -  BOARD OF 

SELECTMEN   

Executive Session

6:21 PM  Selectmen took roll call vote in regular session and opened executive session. Nina 
explained that the Cemetery Commission recommended a raise for Jami DeLoge as she has 
taken on duties of cemetery superintendent. They had voted 2 – yes; 1 – no and one abstained. 
Richy made a motion to approve salary increase from $17. To $17.50/hour effective July 1, 2017 
through this cemetery season. Edith seconded and in roll call they voted with Jon, Edith and 
Richy each saying “aye.”
        Nina reported that Ofc. Travis Russell has decided against leaving his post to attend State 
Police Academy. It was noted that the Police Dept. includes six F/T and nine P/T staff.

6:30 PM  Selectmen closed the executive session with Richy making a motion to adjourn, Edith 
seconded and in roll call vote they adjourned with Jon, Edith and Richy each saying “aye.”

Respectfully submitted, Marie Auger, admin. assist.


